
 

 

Milford Animal Commission Minutes 
June 13, 2012 

 
 

Members Present   Members Absent  Also Present 
M. Blake    S. Nierenberg  R. George 
E. Leuchtner 
N. Tuder 
J. Diamond 
 
A motion was made by Commissioner Leuchtner and seconded by 
Commissioner Diamond, to accept the Wardens Report. Motion carried. 
 
Director George reported that the State is talking about charging to get into 
the park. It isn’t clear how this will effect the shelter. It is possible that the 
City may move the shelter to another area. He also reported that he will be 
doing a seminar on Emergency sheltering, Human and Animal, in West 
Haven and Old Saybrook. He reported that St. Gabes School raised &940.00 
and 10 boxes of food for the shelter. The washing machine in the kennels is 
broken beyond repair. A motion was made by Commissioner Diamond and 
seconded by Commissioner Leuchtner to buy a new washing machine with 
an extended warranty, motion carried unanimously. 
Chairman Blake reported that we received &203.65 in donations at the 
walk-a-thon. She also asked Director George if the Commission could have 
a monthly accounting of all the donations. 
 
Pound pooches is status quo. 
Many new people are volunteering at the shelter. 
 
The walk-a-thon was a success. We don’t have tally’s yet as Karen from 
Milford Hospital is on vacation. It was decided that we need to have it 
earlier in the spring to get away from Pirates day. Pet Supplies Plus, in 
Orange, would like to sponsor us next year. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Commissioner Tuder and seconded by 
Commissioner Diamond motion carried, meeting adjourned at 12:55. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Pat Liptak 


